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Persons completing form      Brian Wilce 

Key items to comment on 1. Does the document ‘2017 Jan Wilce - Ledbury Station East’ still 
accurately reflect your thinking and are you happy for us to use it as 
evidence on an option for a railway station north platform access? 

2. Similarly, is the document ‘Submission by B Wilce to the original NDP 
consultation in July 2016’ still relevant to be used as current input from 
you? 

3. If not, could you please add any extra/different information that 
updates your current thinking (in particular on section 1, settlement 
boundary and section 3 on the railway station in the attached leaflet) 

4. Please feel free to add any additional information including attaching 
any documents you would like us to include in the evidence. 

Summary of comments 
 

Our document from 2017- Ledbury Station East. This document still reflects our thoughts and ideas towards 
an option of North access to Ledbury train station. We understand that in the last 4 years there have been 
some changes with regard to the NDP for Ledbury however we believe that our suggestions still fit in line 
with Ledbury’s strategies and the need for North access still exists. We are happy for this document to be 
used in contribution as evidence.  
 
Doc 2016. Submission to the Orginal NDP Consultation. – With regards to this document we believe that all 
the points are still valid including our thoughts on a North bypass and train station ideas. However we do 
think that the document submitted in 2017 – Ledbury Station East does replace this 2016 Document as it 
explains in more detail the situation and our thoughts for development.  

 
 
 
OK to publish report with all information or does it need to be anonymised? (the Inspector will need to 
see key evidence like this)   
 

No, we are happy for our information and documents submitted to be published.  

Conclusions and recommendations 
 
We believe our previously submitted document in 2017 does cover our thoughts for the land adjacent to 
the North side of Ledbury train station. We believe it offers an option to contribute towards rail safety, 
disability access, and help to local residents by alleviating the need for on street parking and access outside 
homes along the main road.  
 
Kindest Regards 
The Wilce Family.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


